
March 5, 2023 

15 S Church St., Zeeland, MI 49464 

616.772.2866 

www.firstzeeland.org 

office@firstzeeland.org 

AM Message: The Promised Land 

Scripture: Joshua 3:5 

Preaching: Pastor Shawn Gerbers 

PM Message: Delivered 

Scripture: Psalm 54 

Preaching:  Pastor Shawn Gerbers 

 

Sermon Notes 

 

Offerings 

Welcome to First CRC. We are so glad you’re 

here! 

If you have children 3 months through 3 years 

old, you can safely entrust them to our nursery 

workers, who will care for them during the  

service. The nursery is located just below the 

Sanctuary and can be accessed by going down 

the stairs near the back entrance. 

Restrooms are located just below the  

Sanctuary and can be accessed by going down 

the stairs near the back entrance. 

After the service, please join us for  

refreshments which are located in the room just 

off the Sanctuary. 

AM— AM— Faith Promise:  Financial  

support to local and international  

missionaries. 

PM— General Fund:  Monies for general church  

operating expenses. 

Special Collection—Talking Bibles:  Provides and 

places Talking Bibles in homes and areas around 

the world where people cannot read.  They network 

with local pastors and evangelists for shepherding 

and follow up. 

Welcome 



Church Calendar 

 

 

 

Coffee Break will meet Thurs., 

March 9, from 10-11:15 AM. 

 

Prayer Meeting | Each week 

members from First Church are 

invited to come and pray  

together at 11:00AM on  

Thursday. All are welcome. 

Meet at the office. 

 

 

Thank you for the many  

expressions of sympathy shown 

at the passing of our dear mom 

and also the care and concern 

shown on behalf of Jessica’s  

incident and recovery.  First 

Church-you love well!   

Sincerely, John, Lori, and  

Jessica 

 

Calling Elder | In need of  

prayer or a visit?  David Wierda 

is the Calling Elder for March, 

his phone number is 

616.953.0679.  

 

 

 

 

 

Sound Volunteers Needed|  We 

are in need of volunteers to help 

run the sound or power point for 

Sunday services. Please reach out 

to Doug Wesseldyke if you’re 

able to help! 

 

Family Fare receipts| Family 

Fare is discontinuing the Direct 

Your Dollars program so we will 

no longer be collecting Family 

Fare receipts.  Thank you for 

your support of this. 

 

Bad  weather policy| If there is a 

winter storm warning, blizzard 

warning, tornado watch or  

warning one (1) hour before a 

scheduled event that event will 

be cancelled.  If the schools have 

cancelled, all activities at church 

will be cancelled.  In all other 

cases, check WOODTV 8, 

woodtv.com, jq99.com, or the 

church’s website for information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UNFADING TRUTH BIBLE 

READING PLAN| Do your 

weeks often feel chaotic and out 

of control? You need to be  

reminded that nothing happens 

by chance, but everything comes 

from God's fatherly hand. Read 

the Bible with our church every 

day this week. Join at  

UnfadingTruth.org. 

 

The King’s Choraliers| The 

King's Choraliers in concert with 

the Men's Choirs of South  

Christian High and Unity  

Christian High School - Enjoy an 

"Evening with Men in Song" at 

the South Christian High School 

Auditorium on Sunday, March 

19, at 7:00 PM.  This concert, 

How Great Thou Art, will include 

over 100 male voices from the 

West Michigan area. 

 

Zion Christian School Pi Run| 

The Zion Christian School Boost-

ers are hosting their annual Pi 

Run on Saturday, April 15! 

Starting at 9 a.m., this 5K 

(which is 3.1 miles, which is  

awfully close to pi = 3.14) is  

particularly special as everyone 

who crosses the finish line will 

get to indulge in a piece of  

homemade pie from Rainbow 

Grill - or other offered post-race 

refreshments.  

 

 

 

 

 

Community Announcements Church Announcements 

Care and Prayer 

Thank You 


